
**CONTRACTOR ANNOUNCEMENT**  

 
EBSX Addendum File for Item 205 

 
MDOT Bid Letting of December 2, 2022 

 
Due to an issue with the .003X electronic addendum file for call number 205 of 
the December 2, 2022, bid letting, the .EBSX and electronic addendum files were 
deleted from the Bid Express and MDOT Bid Letting Information pages. 
 
A new 23071-208759.003X electronic addendum file was created and uploaded 
to both sites on 11/1/2022.   
 
If you previously downloaded the 23071-208759.003X file for item 205, you will 
need to download the newly created file before submitting your bid. 

Any questions can be directed to HinchcliffH@Michigan.gov. 

Lansing, MI 
11/01/2022 

 

https://mdotjboss.state.mi.us/BidLetting/BidLettingHome.htm

